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Ed Grimes wes at the meeting with his broken arm in a cast. Lloyd told of
Shannon Douglss funeral and passed the plaque honoring Shannon around to the
membership. It was in appreciation of the first donation to the DSR for a
club house, given by Shannon. Lloyd said it will be permanently placed on
the wall of the club house when we get it. Jeanie Dobbs asked for Maxwell
House coffee paper bags or plastic lids off of coffee cans to be sent in for
a coffee pot for the club house. The executive board meeting was brought up
and the membership wes asked for suggestions on ways to encourage more members
to come out for the meetings and outings. A discussion followed and many of
our members felt it impossible for some of our very loyal and otherwise very
supportive members to attend. Lloyd told of the many people that helped get
Shannon Douglas' gift of the 1957 DeSoto repaired, shinned up, and put up for
sale. Many club members helped plus Jack Tolbert of Auto Clean, and Jerry
Prater of 8-mile Starter-Generator Service. Lloyd encouraged members to
patronize the businesses that donate their help to the DSR., Lloyd explained
the progress on the club house and said that everything is looking good.for
the DSR. The mystery photo in the August SPARKPLUG was identified as “ondie
langham. Gloria Rothenburg gave us information on the coming DSR Christmas
Party (and election of 1985 officerglh It will be held December 6th and will
be $10.00 per person, payable by November 10th, Details on the party later.
Lou and Arline Eschete suggested placing an ad in the Thursday paper to an-~
nounce our meetings. Jeanie Dobbs will look into the possibility. Lloyd
requested support for the 0Old South Show on September 8th, the Pensacola

Show (also on the 8th), and the New Orleans Show on October 20th as they all
supported the DSR show. It was suggested that we also support the Meridian
Show on October 25-27 as several of their members ceme to our show. The
meeting adjourned at 8:30, and then "off to Shoney's", which is our proficient
president's popular policy of promoting our people's participation in patron-
izing the particular pleasant place we prefer for partaking of pies, pastrys,
pop, and other practical provisions.
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, ; BOARD MEETING

President Lloyd Crowdus called a meeting of the executive board and
building committee for Sunday afternoon, September 9th, at 3:15:.to make
a decision on the club house building, which was offered to us by Dr. Helton
for $500. After much discussion on the pros and cons of building a new
club house versus buying and moving an existing building, the group decided
that the existing building at $500 plus the moving costs was less costly
to the club than building a new one. The recommendation by the committee
was to accept the $500 offer snd Lloyd will complete the purchase.

Lloyd also told of the progress made in placing the antiques in Bel Air
Mall for a substantial donation to the DSR. This will probably very nearly
cover the cost of moving the building. (More about our cars in the Mall
in this SPARKPLUG)., The committee also made several suggestions on moving
the building and construction of a foundation. This will be discussed
further at our next meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 4:30,

"

The DSR received a very nice card from Glenda Douglas, wife of Shannon, with

the following message:
"The family of Shannon Douglas would like to thank each of you for the

beautiful flowers",
The Douglas Family

Everyone in the DSR will certainly miss Shannon. It is best said by

our Chaplain, Vernon Hopkins, in the Chaplain's Report on the next page. |

Geary Polk told us he'd like to thank all members that attended the outing
he led on May 12th and to all those that gave assistance putting on the meal.
It wes a birthday party he gave his mother, Mrs Faye Polk, with the DSR
invited. 59 attended] We in the DSR would like to thank Geary for treating
us to such a very fine party and such excellent food. In addition, we'd
like to wish Mrs. Polk many more very happy birthdays!

"Ole Hop" is our expert on the "whey" cheese is made and this cartoon by Guy
Short explains some of his vast knowledge on the subject.

"WHEY " SIDE

QUESTION .
WHY DOES

WHEN IT'S

LIMBURGER
THAT NEEDS THE
VENTILATION

AIN'T

KRAFTY
tf

SICKNESS AND ACCIDENT OF MEMBERS :

One of our newest members, Jerry Carner, had a knee operation shortly
after he joined the DSR. He was in the hospital for two weeks following
surgery in Mey and was able to get around only on crutches until mid August.
We just recently learned of Jerry's misfortune and are very glad this very
friendly and out-going member is getting back to normal. We are all looking
forward to having Jerry with us on our future meetings and outings.

sickness & accidents continued on next page-
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- SICKNESS AND ACCIDENT OF MEMBERS: continued from the preceding page-

L]

Condie langham had an accident with a chain saw. The saw kicked back
et him and he threw up his hand to protect his face. The running saw cut
three of his fingers, one severely, but he is doing OK now. We are all
thankful that no more damage was done and that Condie is recovering nicely.

Jeanie Dobbs felt nausea and felt faint recently. OShe was sent to the
hospital and after medication she returned home. The trouble is still un-
known but is possibly an inner ear problem. Deana claimed responsibility
saying, "I just drove mother crazy". Now that sounds more likely than inner
ear!

Bill Owen is recovering from a slight stroke that he had the last of
July. He was at the Pensacola Show on September 8th, walking around with
Nell and looked very good. We are glad to see Bill up and around so quickly.
You know you just can't keep a good man down!

FROM QUR ACTING CHAPLAIN - V. T. HOPKINS:
THE PEACE THAT PASSETH ALL UNDERSTANDING

By the time you read this, I am sure you have all heard of the loss of
one of our members in death, Shannon Douglas.

Shannon didn't sttend many of our meetings because of his physical
illness, however he was a faithful member and loved our club which was ev-
idenced by his contributing his 1957 DeSoto to the club as a contribution
toward our club house.

I had the opportunity to visit Shannon in the hospitel a few days be-
fore he died, While there was evidence of some pain there was also evi-
dence that he was at peace with God and self, This can come only through
Jesus Christ, As I looked at the man, only 39 years old, that knew he only
had a short time to live, and the peace of God reflecting on his face, it
was inevitable that I ask myself, "Do you have the peace that passeth all
understanding"??? Yes, he died a few days later, to this world, but his
family can rest assured he lives in a world where there is no sorrow, no
worry, no sickness, and no faults. There is only peace and happiness in
him and all around him.

We praise God for 8@ man like Shannon, end just to have been associated
with him,

I am sure Shannon has called to mind many times the 23rd Psalm and it
helped him to withstand some of the rigors of physical life through which

he passed.

' PSAIM 23
The Lord is my shepherd; I shall not want.
He maketh me lie down in green pastures; He leadeth me beside the still

waters,
He restoreth my soul; He leadeth me in the paths of righteousness for

His name's sake.
YEA, THOUGH I WALK THROUGH THE VALLEY OF THE SHADOW OF DEATH, I WILL

FEAR NO EVIL; FOR THOU ART WITH ME ; THY ROD AND THY STAFF COMFORT ME.
THOU PREPAREST A TABLE BEFCRE ME IN THE PRESENCE OF MINE ENEMIES; THOU

ANOINTEST MY HEAD WITH OIL; MY CUP RUNNETH OVER.
SURELY GOODNESS AND MERCY SHALL FOLLOW ME ALL THE DAYS OF MY LIFE; AND

I WILL DWELL IN THE HOUSE OF THE LORD FOR EVER.

Friends, that is the peace that passeth all understanding. Do you have
it? You can!
"0le Hop"

IF YOU WANT TO FEEL RICH TODAY, COUNT ALL THE THINGS THAT YOU HAVE THAT MONEY
CANNOT BUY!! :
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The West Florida Region's 17th Annual Show on September 8th was well attended,
by 12 families from the DSR., In alphabetical order we had the Bells, Winstonj
Paul, Elizabeth, and friend Meredith Stewart - Marien Brent - Cap and Betty
Capdepon ~ Art Griffin - Bill and Nell Owen - Jerry, Linda, and Jolene Page -
Thad and Mary Partridge - Geary, Faye, and Darren Polk - Ed and Gloria Roth-
enburg - Guy and Barbars Short - and Ernie, Eugenia, and John Youens with
friend Bill Hagan. That's 26 people that the DSR brought over! And every-
one that took an antique over brought a trophy home! There were 77 antiques
registered and Seville Square is sure a beautiful shady area for a show. A
cool breeze blew in from over the water meking everything very pleasant.
Pensacola's West Florida Region is a friendly, congenial group with & lot on
the ball and they are growing fast! They said they are watching the DER

grow and improve and they are taking a cue from us. Quite a compliment

for our Deep South Region! Next is DSR's news item from the 0ld South Show
written by our star reporter, Jeannie Hepler. Let's hope that the two shows

won't be on the same date in 1985!

[H SHOW - By SPARKPLUG Star Reporter, Jeannie Hepler:

On Saturday, September 8th, the Deep South Region's antique car club
members participated in the 0ld South Antique Auto Show held at Fort Conde
in downtown Mobile., It was a perfect day for a show and everyone seemed
to enjoy their hospitality. An outstanding job was done by their president,
Jimmy Neese. A banquet and award presentation was held at Russo's that
night and many of our DSR members brought home trophies. Our Deep South
Region President, Lloyd Crowdus won the barbeque grille which was raffled
off. The DSR had 42 of our members at the show with 24 antique cars re-

gistered for the show. Everyone had a great time.

THE IAUREL SWAP MEET - by SPARKPLUG Star Reporter, Jeanette ILowe:

The laurel, MS Flea Market and Car Show was a success and a good time
was had by all. Everywhere you looked you saw smiling faces swapping old
rusty parts and stories! Needless to say, both parts and stories were
priceless. Herb Counselmsn bought two more hit- and- miss engines and he
was afraid to go home until he thought Reba would be in church Sunday morn-
ing. We haven't heard from him so we don't know if Reba let him in the
house, While burning the road up going to Laurel, Hop lost a hub cap off
of his Chevrolet, He said the underbrush looked to be inhabited with wild
animals and sink holes, so he decided not to stop and look for it. So he
was hunting Chevrolet hub caps at the flea market! In addition to the show,
Art Griffin celebrated his birthday (39 agein). In honor of the occasion,
Alice Newman and Frances Gautier presented him with a birthday cake ( a
Danish pastry with 2 toothpicks for candles). In appreciation of their
efforts, he sold the motorhome to Doug Newmsn and Earl Gautier plans to
share by using the motorhome. The following Deep South Region members
attended the show: Herb Coungelman, Art Griffin, Warren Rollins, Doug
and Alice Newman, Earl and Frances Gautier, George Lewis, Hop Hopkins,

Ed Grimes and son, Eddie, and H. D. and Jeanette Lowe.

OUR SEFTEMBER MYSTERY At the meeting on August 23rd
PHOTO Herb Counselman said that the

This 21 year old cutie new break dance is practiced

is the wife of one of our by stealing hub caps off of

very active members. She moving cars.

often attends our meetings

and outings and is well WIFE TO DSR MEMBER:

known by all DSR members. "I don't care if it does

Come to the meeting this do a great job - you're not

Thursday nite, Sept. 27th using the electric tooth brush

et 7:30 and tell us who on your old wire wheels"!!!!!

you think she is! &
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* On Saturday morning, September

"15th at 7:00 a group of our mem-
bers met at Saraland Alabama
Power Co. for an overnight run
to Monroeville, led by Cecil and
lucille Nettles. We drove across
the I-65 bridge to the Bay Min-
ette exit and took back roeds on
into Monroeville. The weather
was perfect and the scenery was
beautiful, When we arrived in
Monroeville we visited a few
relatives of the Harpers and the
Nettles, ate lunch at the South-
wind Restaurant near our motel,
went through the museum at the
court house, and did some shop-
ping @t the big Vanity Fair store
there. We then went to the very

beautiful home place of Eric and , On our Monroeville run H. D. gave out of
Paula Gould, owner of two Model gas with his 1925 T roadster on the way
T's, who, along with several to the barbaque at Eric and Psula Gould's
other Monroceville antique auto home Saturday evening. Where his car
folks,treated us to a great bar- came to a stop was beside this sign, It's

beque supper., For dessert they a true story by Guy Short!!
had several freezers of homemade {—-——- Ay e
ice cream - all flavors - all delicious! Eric then showed us the antique
car "stuff" he had, and he does have a lot of it. We bid the Goulds and
other Monroeville folks farewell and headed for our motel for a good night's
sleep. Sunday morning, brisk and pleasant, we ate breakfast at the motel
restaurant, then took a most interesting ride through Burnt Corn, Alabama
and other points of interest around Monroeville, before getting a sandwich
and heading home to Mobile. On the way home we stopped at the grave of
"Red Eagle", the half white Indian chief that led the massacre at Fort Mims.
Further down the road we stopped at the home of Mr. R. L. Smith on highway
225 and looked at his antique cars and related equipment. Mr. Smith plans
to join the DSR soon and he accepted an applicetion. He will be a very fine
and capable member,

This was a most outstanding outing. Our thanks to Cecil end Lucille
and all the others that helped make this a truly great outing. We had 27
of our folks in 9 antiques and 3 moderns to make this great run!

OUR PREZ SEZ:

Many thanks to Cecil and Lucille Nettles for & wonderful outing to
Monroeville. This has to be one of our best get togethers of the year.

The Monroeville folks sre a fine group of people., We thank them all
for the trouble they went to in making us so welcome.

I would also like to thank all of our members who have been so help-
ful toward our club house project. The positive attitude you have makes
the job much easier,

Lloyd

Bill and Jeanie Dobbs are about to complete their antique car garage and
Bill said it hss cost him about twice &8s much as he had hoped it would.
It sure is a nice dry building and just right for their antiques.

George and Dean Skipper are in the process of building an outstandingly
beautiful home complete with a garage for his antique cars, in Niceville,
Florida. We were hoping the Skippers would build & little closer to Mobile

but we are happy for them and wish them the best in their new home.
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Mrs. Faye Polk said that several of the ladies from the DSR at her birthday

party on August 12th, asked for these two recipes.

the newsletter for everyone:

CUP CAKES or LAYER CAKE

cups sugar
cup shortening
eggs -(save whites for frosting)
teaspéons baking powder
cups flour
teaspoon vanilla
cup milk
Cream the sugar and shortening

well. Add remaining ingredients.
Mix well - pour into cake pans.,

ook until brown, about 20 minutes
in 325 degree oven.

ICING
Beat egg whites real stiff.

Pour enough water to dampen sugar,
€ook until a small amount poured
into a cup of cold water forms a
hard ball - pour small amount of.:-
hot syrup into egg whites. Beat
until stiff. Frost cake and put
coconut on top and sides.

SN SY XY TS N

We are printing them in

SEAFOOD GUMBO

quarts chicken broth
whole chicken
tablespoon gumbo file
cup chopped celery
cup chopped onions
cups bell pepper
Salt & pepper to taste
1 large can tomatoes
1 teaspoon hot red pepper (dried)
Brown # cup flour in bacon
drippings. Add to chicken broth,
which you will have after you boil
chicken., Add large can tomatoes,
salt and pepper.
2 cups okra - add this last.
Cook 10 minutes - serve over rice.
You can add shrimp, crabs, or
oysters to the pot. I put shrimp
only - 2 or 3 pounds. Boil in one
sack of shrimp boil,
You can easily double this
recipe if you need to.

DN N

On the way back home from the Smokey Mountain
Tour last June, several of us left Cleveland,
Tennessee Saturday morning and ate breakfast

in a little cafe in Georgia.
Guy Short sure brings back memories of the
service we got.
Jerry Page on the right, if you didn't recognize

This cartoon by

(That 's Lloyd on the left and

them! )
1 A FAMOUS MOMENTS - .
e IN DINING.... WS Alg;wesm
. T (-2 . + [o) assn
w— s N You'LL HAETA
__.___l fgeeq B ATHAT AN TN ) EOAT GRAVY "
Mrs. Polk wants 16 oz. # vene ! ST NET o o
IVOI‘}’ L1quid Bottles. }WE MiGHT BB k!EADIhII‘ LAGT“
She is using them to U :::::fi‘.ffff. NeWSPAPER (AN
make cute little Christ- 3 ;jjiuu¢ﬂyf :

mas gifts. Please save
your 16 ounce Ivory
Ligquid bottles for her!
You may give them to her
or Geary at the meeting.

Fred and Helen Newell
spent the last weekend

in August in Oklahoma l
City. Fred was at a
reunion for his old 45th
army division there.

IETS ALL DO MORE FOR THE DSR IN '84!




Page 7 SP-9-8

Jerry and Linda Psge have moved into their new home with a big antique
car gsrage beside it. You remember the DSR visited the Pages last February
gt their new home while it was under construction., The fish fry that night
was held in that big garage. Note that their new address is: Route 3, Box
855, Bay St. Louis, MS 39520, and their new telephone number is (601) 255-
738L. Pleasse mark this down in your DSR roster. We are happy for the Pages
and wish them well in their beautiful, spacious new home!

NEW ACQUISITIONS:

Don and Jan Hartman again! This time they have acquired an unrestored
1929 Lincoln town sedan in very nice all original condition. It is black
and has only 29,000 originsl mjles on it! The Hartmans found and bought it
in Ocean Springs, MS, right in our own "back yard". He said he needed to
find a wire wheel and hub cap for it. It takes a 7.00 x 20 tire. Anyone
that can help Don find this please let him or Jan know.

Bud Moseley's aunt recently died in Louisiana. She was 79 years old
and in a nursing home. Burial wss in Robertsdale on September 20th. Our

sympathy is with Bud, Peggy, and their families.

ANTIQUE CARS FOR SALE:
1929 Model A Ford town sedan. 65% restored, $3800. Ask for Mr. Lundy

at 457-6805.

1969 Mustang Fastback. Ask for Mr, Sutton at 342-9500.,

1953 Plymouth L-door - one owner - make offer. 342-8737. 1135-G South
Beltline or see Paul Bell.

1968 Cadillac limousine. Fleetwood. Bishop Toolen's car.in excellent
condition. $10,000 firm., If interested call 476-1822.

,Gloria Rothenburg reported on the Christmas Party for the DSR. It will
be on December 6th, Thursday, at 7:00 P.M. at the Rodeway Inn. We will meet
in their Banquet Room, The cost is a very reasonable $10,00 per person and
must be paid by November 15th. You can pay either Gloria or Barbara Short.
If you pay by check, meke it payable to the DSR.

The newly organized "Play-
time Metropolitan Club" in
Pensacola held a meeting

on September 6th at Adrain's
Restaurant in Pensacocla., Of
the 14 people that met there
9 were from the Deep South
Region., DSR members were
Junie, Lloyd, Hop, Lucille
and Condie lLangham, Don and
Jan Hartman, and Ernie and
Eugenia Youens.

Laura Faust recently broke
the small bone in her foot

as reported in the Aug. min-
utes. She is improving and This is a photo of the 1957 DeSoto that Shennon

can walk around with the aid | end Glenda Douglas donated to the DSR to raise

of a walker to support pres- [ funds for our club house. The committee feels
surg from Rsr geeﬁa We will | thet &t will pay for gne building that the PSR
all pe shankful whep lLaura | Ra @ vacentiy purshased,

can be active again, as we
are all used to seeing her. ll If your cow doesn't give milk, sell HIM!




Page 8

COMING SHOWS IN. OUR AREA:

Sept. 30 = Oct. 6
trophies.
Oct. 6
in Dothan. Reg.
Witkos 792-852%,
Bracklin, Jr. 794-0578.
Oct, 11-13 Hershey!!!! THE Show!
Oct. 20 New Orleans Annual Show.
504-392-6067.
Oct 25=27
$5.00 1st car, others free.

We need your help!

fee $5,00,

DSR Antique cers in Bel Air Mall,

Exhibit only, no

Wiregrass Antique Auto Club Show at landmark Park, Highway 431
Street Rods welcome,
Ray Turner 983-3191, Bill Marlowe 792-0597, or E, L.
(A1l 205 area codes)

For info call Dick

For info call Charlie Froehlich at

Support this show -- they support us!
Meridian, MS 14th Annual Show at Village Fair Msll.
Awards banquet Sat.

Reg. fee
nite at Holiday Inn.

For info: Dean Carmichael @ 601-693-6695 or Bob White @ 601-646-5609.

PLEASE NOTE!!
Lloyd has requested that as many of
our DSR members as can meet next
Saturday, September 29th, at our
new club house site on Zeigler Blvd.
at Forest Hill Drive and let's all
pitch in and help clean the lot up!
It will be a lot of fun a2ll working
together. Bring your own chain saw,
axe, garden tools, or what ever you
like to work with., We will meet at
9:00 A.M. Bring your own cold drinks
& sandwich, and lawn chairs. If you
can't make it at 9:00 A.M. - another
group will be joining us at 1:00 P.M.
- just come when you can and we'll
all have a good fellowship working
day! See you on the DSR lot!

LET'S ALL DO MORE FOR THE DSR IN '84!

This article was in the August Model
T Ford Club's newsletter concerning
the outing to the Odom's. Several
of the Model T'ers had planned to
¢ome but for various reasons, they
all dropped out. We certainly do
"forgive" them and hope we can all
meet again somewhere at some future
Well T-Modelers, we let her run low on water during
the hot month of July. | had to call Ernie Youens of the
Mobile Club to find out that none of our members
attended the meeting in Mobile. Ernie said they had a
really good time. Seventy of their members showed up
on Saturday for the fish fry. Afterwards, they watched
video movies of the meeting at Jerry Page's house, The
Biloxi Show and their tour to North Carolina. Ernie said
they were disappointed we didn't show, but they for-
gave us. That Mobile Club is a big hearted bunch.

Thanks to Mobile for what would have been a fun time.
LA X2 R Z S 4

On November 10th, Saturday, Herb and Reba are having an antique auto and

engine show at their home in Mississippi.
DSR and others from Biloxi and elsewhere.
We will have more details in the October SPARKPLUG.

join the fun!

The Counselmans have invited the
Please bring a covered dish and

Guy and Barbasra Short's outing is being planned for October 27th on Saturday.

At the meeting next Thursday night,

membership about a couple of plans he has about the outing.

September 27th, Guy wants to ask the

Then we will

print his decision in the October SPARKPLUG, which will be mailed out on

October 21st.,

Please keep October 27th in mind for the Short's outing and

be at the meeting Thursday night to hear his questions.

Just got @ call from Herb Counselman.
Victoria 2-door Customline hardtop.
Ford Customline 4-door parts car.

He wants to sell his pretty 1956 Ford

He wants $3500 and will include s 1956
We hate to see Herb put this pretty car

up for sale but here is a great buy for someone!

WORDS OF WISDOM FROM OUR PREZ:
annoys them so much!

Always forgive your enemies.

Nothing

--NOTICE-~
When we put our cars in the Bel Aire Mall next week, we are responsible

for oil drips or floor clean-up under our cars when we leave.

Let's leave

a "good teste" with the Mall mansgement so we will be welcomed back on

other occasions!

SP-9-84
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— VERY IMPORTANT NOTICE-

We need 45 cars in the Bel Air Mall, to be put in on Sunday, September
30th at between 4:00 and 5:30 P.M. for 7 days. We will remove them the
following Sunday afternoon at 4:00, October 7th. For this the Deep South
Region will receive our largest donation yet by anyone! We will realize
enough out of it to nearly pay for moving the DSR building which is at pre-
sent located at University and Airport Blvds. The building has already
been purchased by the Deep South Region and the effective date of posses-
sion is November 1st. By selling the 1957 DeSoto, which was donated to the
DSR by the late Shannon Douglas, we will realize enough to pay for the
building. We must have the cooperation of all our members to get L5 cars
for the Bel Air Mall display to realize this "dream come true'" of a building
and lot with the cost totally covered by donations. Please do YOUR part
and help the DSR! There are only a few antique car clubs in the country
that can boast of their own meeting place and we will be one of them! You
belong and are part of one of the most active and forward moving antique
car clubs in the U.S.A. I cannot stress too much the importance of your
help in getting cars in the Mall. When our calling committee calls, please
say, "Yes, I'll do my part", thank them for caelling, and let's all move for-
ward!!!

During the display of the 45 DSR cars we will
have in the Mall the first week in October, the
Mall management will be giving away an unrestor-
ed 1923 Model T Ford touring car in running
condition. President Lloyd, with the help of
all other DSR officers and several members,
found the '23 T for the Mall management, got it
running and they bought it to give away, with no
purchase necessary, by registering for it in the
Mall during the DSR display. This was their

idea and is a grest advertising plan for them igﬁﬁhwggggghq_d_,m

and in turn will give us the boost we need. Lol e

Aren't you glad you are a member of one of the This is the 1923 Model T
country's most positive acting clubs!!!!??? touring the Bel Air Mall

management will be giving

David Hepler will have guard stands at the meet-| away on the first week in
ing for anyone who has not got theirs for the | October,

protection of their cars while on display. Be
at the meeting and get yours. Lloyd has the rope to rope them off with,

We will be needing volunteers to stay at the Msll during certain hours to
keep an eye on the cars on display and to meet the public to answer questions
about the cars and our club. Please come to the meeting this Thursday and
volunteer at least a few hour for this service. We need both ladies & men.

Please be at the meeting Thursday night, September 27th, at 7:30 P.M. at 266
South McGregor Ave. This is a very IMPORTANT meeting! Don't miss it!!!!l!
Lloyd needs the support of all members now to put this over. He will explain
all the plans and progress that has been made in obtaining the lot, the club
house building, in land scraping, in construction of a foundation, in sewer
hook-up, and various other things. It's all been done!! And most of it is
donated or done so cheaply we can't lose! Come guess who the 21 year old
cutie is in our mystery photo! We'll see you at this important meeting!!!!

SUPPORT YOUR DSR!




This is the building the DSR has purchased for $500.
It is a good strong building with 2 rest rooms and
no interior supporting walls. An ideal club house!

ANTIQUE AUTOMOBILE CLUB OF AMERICA
DEEP SOUTH REGION
625 SECOND AVENUE
SARALAND, ALABAMA 36571

Sept. 1984



